
Board Report 4/12/21

We had the irrigation pumps rebuilt for the football field, elementary lower field and middle school.

We also installed manual timers at the football field and middle school so we can irrigate at night 
instead of having to irrigate when they are occupied with students.

The big gun irrigation system at the elementary lower field has stripped threads on the output shaft that 
causes the end to blow off and some flooding occurs. 

We purchased a new pod system to irrigate with. I would like not to have the summer soccer league 
play there anymore, because I don’t want them moving the pods out of their way and they also have 
destroyed the chain like fence by lifting it up to slide their coolers under it.

I shut the boiler down Monday the 5th . I would like to schedule it to be cleaned and serviced this 
summer to insure reliability for next season.

I installed a new water heater and had the water turned on in the brick building.

We got the lawn mowers all serviced and have started mowing. We plugged all the sport fields and will 
fertilize in May. 

I lost my one sub driver so now Dan Parrell and I are covering what is needed.

Dan Aberasturi


